
 
 

October 30, 2016 

Day 3 mediation update #2 

 

Despite UMFA’s strenuous efforts to reach a fair and reasonable agreement with the administration, 

mediation has reached an impasse.   

  
We have focused on non-monetary proposals, and after three days of mediation we are without an 

agreement on major issues. UMFA has handed the Employer a without-prejudice final offer, and hopes to 
hear a positive response from them by noon tomorrow.  

  
Should the Employer fail to respond positively to this offer, picket lines will be up at 7am on Tuesday, 

November 1st.  

  
Yours,  

  
  

Mark Hudson 

UMFA President 

 


